
Petra Ecclestone invites you to register your interest

petrasplace.co.uk

The Ecclestone name is synonymous with 
motor racing.
Petra Ecclestone Foundation is organising 
a trip in June 2020 to the South of France 
with all proceeds, after costs, going to help 
children with autism.

This non-competitive tour is an 8-day leisurely driving 
trip on some of the most beautiful roads in France.
We will be staying in mainly 5* accommodation and 
providing some fabulous meals.
The tour will end in Monte Carlo and you will have the 
option to fly home as we will arrange to have your car 
transported back to the UK by road

By giving a minimum donation to the Petra Ecclestone Foundation of at least £20,000 for a car entry to include 
two people sharing the best accommodation available. 
Participation is on a first come, first served basis, please apply now – Entry is now open.
In the first instance please register your interest at info@petrasplace.co.uk to enable us to finish creating a 
fantastic memorable trip that will include first class accommodation, many meals, professional marshals, rally 
clothing and branding on your car.

Start Sunday

Day 1: The tour will start with a visit to the Champagne area 
of France in Epernay for the first two nights.

Day 2 The following day we will visit a Champagne House to 
see how this product is made before heading to a Chateau 
near Dijon.

Day 3 will include some fabulous driving over the Alps, 
skirting Mont Blanc for our stay in the gorgeous town of 
Chamonix.

Day 3 and 4 Continues South, over the next few days, we 
will drive over some amazing mountain passes, following in 
the tyre tracks of the famed Monte Carlo car rally

We will reach the South of France on Friday where we will 
spend the weekend at St Paul de Vence

Over the weekend we will be shipping your car back to the 
UK while you enjoy what the South of France has to offer.

Depart Sunday


